

Staff



Class	Stars		Stars	
Nursery	Ayla		Emily	
Reception	Alfie P		Faith	
Year 1	All of Yr 1		Ella	
Year 2	Hayden		Katie	
Year 3	Ethan			
Year 4	Kassie		Harrison	
Year 5	Megan		Briony	
Year 6	Lewis		Maggie	
PSB	Becky			
	Learners	Playtime Sta	rs	Birthdays
Nursery	Keegan			
Reception	Rory	Hezehiah, M	adison	
Year 1	Phoebe	Keira, Ryan		
Year 2	Zen	Jack, Arndre		Isla
Year 3	Josh	Rebecca		
Year 4	Luke	Mollie		Ryan
Year 5	Hannah	Hannah		Sophie
Year 6	Ben	Arron		Jamie Cam

Lunchtime Star of the week - Jodie Yr3

We hope you all have a lovely weekend, and we look forward to beginning another great week at Radburn on Monday.

Mrs L Meredith - Head teacher

Radburn News

Newsletter 34 - 22nd June 2012

E-mail: admin@radburn.herts.sch.uk Web site: www.radburn.herts.sch.uk

This week we have had a visit from the Senior Leadership team from Hillyfield, the school we will be working alongside as part of the sponsored academy support.

With them, we have carried out a teaching and learning audit.

We will be working to put together an improvement plan to ensure that we continue to make good progress. The final plan will be posted on the web-site in due course.

Sports Day is 9th July reserve sports day is 10th July

Changeover day will be on 12th

July. There will not be one on 13th.

Free home fire safety check with Hertfordshire Fire and Rescue Service Call 0800 587 3347

To arrange a FREE visit





















Year 6- Camera, lights and nearly action!
We have been deep in rehearsals for the end of year production - Year Six Are Forever! We cannot wait to share our show!



On Thursday, we attended the annual Crucial Crew morning at Wilshere Dacre school, exploring how to deal with a range of incidents. As always, this was a useful experince for the pupils. We were told by the organisers that we were the best Year 6 from Radburn.

Year 5 This week we have been learning about angles on a straight line. We all did really well. All our adults are really impressed with our learning this week. We have also had our final lesson with our visitor where we have been learning about how businesses are run, from picking apples to fruit juice appearing on shop shelves. We all designed our own fruit carton. We were really focused and learnt a lot.

This week in literacy year 4 have been planning and writing recounts about our wonderful trip to Cuffley Camp.

They have also started to create our Olympc themed sequin art and we look forward to sharing these with you in a few weeks.

This week year 1 have been looking at adverts in literacy. They have designed and made their own products and planned an advert to promote their product. They are now currently producing the adverts. They have really enjoyed looking at a range of adverts and discussing their favourites.

Nursery have been learning with the book The Big Red Bath. We have made bubble pictures, learned about floating and sinking and been 'twice round the world' with Goggle Earth!

Megan from Year 5 organised a fundraiser in school for Cancer Research Uk and raised a fantastic £294 80



Well done Megan and Thank you so much for your generosity to all who contributed

Clubs will be on as usual on Wednesday 27th June.

28th June 2-430pm Open afternoon A celebration of the life of Radburn

If you have any photos from anytime throughout the years of Radburn School, we would be very grateful if you could lend them to us for our open afternoon. Maybe you have some photos or even a memory you would like to share. You can email these to web@radburn herts sch uk

Or send them in an envelope with your child.

I am sure this will be an interesting afternoon and hope you are able to join us.

Attendance Below are the figures for attendance (11 June - 15 June 2012)

Class	% Attend
Reception	91.9
Year 1	90.4
Year 2	94.0
Year 3	97.9
Year 4	93.8
Year 5	83.8
Year 6	92.8
Cumulative Total	94.3